
Mary E. Bartlett Memorial Library Design Challenge 
 

**Submission Deadline is August 16th** 
Please submit by email (​director.meblib@gmail.com​) or return to the library. 

Your name:  

Phone:  

 
The Trustees of the Mary E. Bartlett Memorial Library are seeking a design idea for the space behind the 
library currently known as the amphitheatre. They are looking to repurpose the space to make it a functional 
area for programming and patron use. 
 
Requirements: 

-​multipurpose use (ex. Library program, patron reading area, etc.) 
-accessible to all (ADA compliant) 
-low maintenance  
-remove current wooden seating 

 

Please describe the features of your design: ​(EXA: patio seating, structures, etc.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are the potential uses of this space? ​(EXA: gardening programs, reading nooks, etc.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:director.meblib@gmail.com


How will these features improve the library for its patrons? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please sketch your ideas to the best of your ability in the outline provided: 

 
Please feel free to add pages as needed for space. 


